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1st July 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Interviews for Years 7, 8 and 9 
 
We have been delighted to welcome Year 12 and Year 10 back onsite and have been impressed with 
their attitude and responsibility shown towards the measures we have put in place for the protection of 
all. 
 
Over the next two weeks we will be inviting Years 7, 8 and 9 into school for a 1:1 interview with staff 
(strict social distancing and hygiene measures will continue to be in place.)  We believe that it is very 
important that all students have the opportunity to return to school before the summer holiday and we 
are really looking forward to seeing them again.  The programme for these interviews is shown below: 

 Year 7 – 6th/ 7th July 

 Year 9 – 9th/ 10th July 

 Year 8 – 13th/ 14th July 

 

During these meetings staff will be reviewing students’ wellbeing and their experiences of remote 
learning.   
 
Your support in encouraging your child to attend is highly appreciated but we do understand that there 
will be some students who will be unable to attend for health reasons.  Please assist us in our planning 
by telling us if your child will be attending.  Please click this link to complete your reply slip.  Your child 
will receive a message in Canvas to access their personal invitation with an exact appointment time via 
their school email account nearer the time.   
 
Students should attend in school uniform but blazers and ties are optional.  They do not need to bring 
anything with them.  On arrival at school they will have their temperature taken and be asked to sanitise 
their hands.  They will be asked to observe all of the precautionary measures and protocols put in place 
to keep everyone safe. Unfortunately, no parents will be allowed on site. 
 
We very much look forward to seeing your sons and daughters again and thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs J. K. Haddow 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

mailto:contactus@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk
http://www.rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=CKyyklle0ECLxb-Ic0RiFSHUU-pa9R1EnPIe9iuaHPxUMTRDNjJKSkVNUlZGSktEMUdZNEkzUFBWQi4u

